
November, 2024 

 
Good morning, Foothills Travelers, 

Well shorter days are upon us.  Patt and I are early risers so that also 
makes us early to bed.  My body does better moving forward an hour 
than moving back for an hour.  I just wish they would leave it be. 

Upcoming Rallies 

• Pine Mt., Nov. 18th-21th. Pine Mt., Georgia contact Eleanor 
• International rally, March 12-15, 2025. Perry, Ga 
• April anybody?? 

 

This past weekend, Patt and I were 
involved in a Walk for Water being held 
around Swan Lake on the Furman 
University campus.  The walk was a fund 



raiser for Water Mission 
International.  We  enjoy 
volunteering for worthy 
projects.  More than 
$40,000 was raised for 
clean water projects. 

 

https://watermission.org/ 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to mail your 2025 dues to Eleanor by 
the end of the year.  Our dues are a bargain at 
$15 a year.  They include free entertainment 
(Jerry Clower jokes), first class barbeque, free 
advice, great newsletters and free 
companionship. 

Ms. Eleanor Allen 

102 Stonington Way 

Taylors, SC 29687 

 

https://watermission.org/


Did you know? 
 
November is the eleventh and penultimate month of the year in the 
Julian and Gregorian calendars. Its length is 30 days. November was 
the ninth month of the calendar of Romulus c. 750 BC. November 
retained its name (from the Latin novem meaning "nine") when 
January and February were added to the Roman calendar. 
 
 Which is the correct spelling of Veterans Day? 

a. Veterans Day 
b. Veteran’s Day 
c. Veterans’ Day 

Veterans Day (choice a). Veterans Day does not include an apostrophe but does 
include an “s” at the end of “veterans” because it is not a day that “belongs” to 
veterans, it is a day for honoring all veterans. 

Our hats are off to all our veterans.  

 

Stay safe, travel well and always be mindful of others. 

Larry 


